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HAPPY



Dear Friend,

I want to wish you and your

family a happy holiday season.

Together, we’ve worked hard this

past year and had many important

successes along the way. It’s time

to build on that momentum in the

new year.

In the coming year, I’ll keep fighting

to move Central New York in the right

direction by attracting new and emerging

businesses, giving our kids a great education

and keeping our communities safe. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please

feel free to reach out to my district office. 

Sincerely yours,

Assemblymember Pamela J. Hunter

315-449-9536 • HunterP@nyassembly.gov


